
Advanced Geometry Summer Work

Dear Future Advanced Geometry Students,

In order to best prepare you for the exciting Advanced Geometry class this fall it is

helpful for me to know what Algebra skills you are bringing with you to high school.

The purpose of the summer work is to review Algebra concepts that you would

have seen this year. If there are topics that you are having difficulty with, please try

to find a resource online that may be able to help you. If you are still struggling, you

can send me an email and I can provide you with some support. Do your best to

complete this packet by the beginning of school in September. If you are able to

purchase a TI-84 graphing calculator before the start of the school year, that would

be very helpful for you with the summer work and this course next year.

I am looking forward to meeting all of you in September. Have a wonderful summer

and I will see you all in the fall.

Ms. Braillard☺
mbraillard@mvrhs.org






















